
Hello Primary 2,  
 
In December, the Primary 2 teachers thought it would 
be nice to share some of our favourite stories. If you 
would like to take part in our Book Advent 
Calendar then please bring in one of your favourite 
story books that we can read altogether as a class.  
If you can, please wrap up your book 
and I will number it. Each day 
someone will get to unwrap and unveil 
the book to the class! Whoever it 
belongs to will take it back home that 
day.  
Please bring your book in by Friday 1st December if 
you would like to.   
 
P2 teachers   
 
 
 
 
*This is entirely optional so please only take part if you 
want to.   
Please also remember that depending on when we 
open your book, you might not get it back home until 
Friday 22nd December. 
It would be a good idea to pop your name 
somewhere on your book.*  
 


